
 NOTIFICATION TO PUBLIC CONCERNING 
 ASBESTOS WITHIN THE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 2023-2024 

 In accordance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) and the Board of 
 Education of the District, this notification is intended to notify workers, building occupants and 
 their legal guardians of activities related to asbestos containing building materials in the schools. 
 Copies of the inspection reports and the management plans are available for inspection during 
 normal office hours in the Superintendent’s office. 

 Periodic surveillance is conducted at least every year as long as asbestos materials remain in the 
 buildings(s). 

 The District will continue its efforts to maintain all asbestos containing materials remaining in an 
 intact state and undamaged condition. 

 School maintenance and custodial personnel have received the required asbestos awareness 
 training. 

 FACILITIES INCLUDE: 
 Liberty School 

 Liberty CUSD #2 
 505 N. Park St. 

 Liberty, IL  62347 


